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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Bardin, Sara  (DCOZ)
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:39 AM
To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: FW: Support for LAMB PCS moving to Kingsbury

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 

Sara Bardin 
Director 
Office of Zoning  |  District of Columbia Government   
441 4th Street, NW  |   Suite 200‐S   |  Washington, DC 20001  
(202) 727‐5372 (office) |  (202) 727‐6072 (fax)  
www.dcoz.dc.gov   |  sara.bardin@dc.gov 
 
From: Kate Francis [mailto:katenorell@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:32 AM 
To: ATD DCOZ <dcoz@dc.gov> 
Subject: Support for LAMB PCS moving to Kingsbury 

 
Dear Board of Zoning Adjustment, 
 
I'm writing to express my strong support for the BZA to increase the capacity of the current Kingsbury Center 
property to facilitate its purchase by LAMB PCS. As a Ward 4 resident in ANC4C, I'd be thrilled to see another 
top-tier school located in our area. As a parent of three LAMB students, I'm eager for the school to be located 
within walking and biking distance of our home. More than anything, I'm very much in support of this historic 
building maintaining its important role as an educational facility as opposed to becoming a church or (worst 
case scenario) a condo building. The District's student population is increasing, especially at the elementary and 
middle school level, so to transition an educational facility to another use would be a disservice to our students 
and our community. 
 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kate Francis 
502 Buchanan St. NW 
 
 
--  
Kate Francis 
m: 202.997.5530 
s: kateinwashington 
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